
 

 
 
 
 

30th May 2025 
 Dear Parents and Carers,  

 
Yarm Preparatory School and North-East STEM Foundation STEM day 

Wednesday 18th June  
 

We are writing to provide details regarding a STEM day that Year 5 and 6 will attend on Wednesday 
18th June hosted by Yarm Preparatory School and North-East STEM Foundation. This exciting event is 
designed to ignite curiosity and inspire the next generation of innovators into the fields of science, 
technology, engineering and mathematics. A range of businesses and visitors including Hitachi and 
Jacobs will deliver workshops and activities across the day to engage children in the wonders of all 
things STEM! 
 
Children will attend the event for the full day, the coach will leave school at 9.00am and return by the 
end of the normal school day. There will be no charge for this visit and North-East STEM Foundation 
have kindly funded transport costs. Children should come to school in full school uniform as normal. 

 
The children will require a packed lunch and a drink. The school cook can offer a packed lunch for 
those children who normally take school meals. Please email office@stpauls.bhcet.org.uk or 
complete the slip below if you would like a school packed lunch, indicating which sandwiches your 
child would prefer.    
  

 

Yours sincerely,  

  

Mrs Wilson & Miss Wilberforce 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------   
Yarm Preparatory School STEM Day – Wednesday 18th June  
I require a packed lunch for my child                 
   
Name …………………………………………………………………………………………..   
   
Cheese Sandwich               Tuna Sandwich               Ham Sandwich   

 

              


